
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/27/2017 1:14:22 PM
Subject: Re: Donut law

This will be a priority for me in 2018, and I will fight it vigorously. 
________________________________________
From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 12:59 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: Donut law

Please advise.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: afowler3121942@gmail.com [mailto:afowler3121942@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 10:33 AM
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Donut law

You must stop and don’t support the donut law that cities are trying to get passed If this happen we will be forced into cities with more 
taxes.
Please stop this law from happening

Allan Fowler
9850 reidville road
Greer SC 29651

1-846-238-2076
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